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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that you have had a good week. This week would be half term so there is no new sound or 
specific set learning challenges. I know that children have some days that they are more eager to 
learn than others, so if you do find that your child is wanting to access some learning challenges 
during the half term week please see previous newsletters and consolidate what they have been 
learning over the past few weeks.  
 
Frog Update: Please visit https://stnicholas-closure.weebly.com/nursery.html and look under 
the weekly newsletters section to see a video of the Frogs enjoying some fruit flies!  
                                                                                             
Butterfly Update: Mrs Hughes and Evelyn had great success with the Butterflies! They all 
hatched and have now been released.  
 

 

 
 

 
Have a good week and take care.  
 
Miss Griffiths.  
Email: zoe.griffiths@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk.  
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